
On March 30, 2020 Forever Communications, Inc. fi led an application with 
the Federal Communications Commission in Washington D.C. to renew the 
license of FM translator W255BF in McKenzie, TN. W255BF’s transmitter is 
located at 184 West Witt Avenue, McKenzie, TN 38201. W255BF operates 
on 98.9 MHz and rebroadcasts radio station WHDM, McKenzie, TN operating 
on 1440 kHz. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our 
renewal applications and to whether this station has operated in the public 
interest should fi le comments and petitions with the FCC by July 1, 2020.
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